
SUBJECT: Portal Shutdown – Final Notice 12/17/2024  
 
Employer, 
 
THIS IS A FINAL REMINDER.  
 
We will be performing a final data upload from our current pension administration system 
to the new PTG system in December, while this is taking place, the PTG Employer Reporting 
Portal will be SHUT DOWN from 12/17/2024 to 01/13/2025, disabling employers’ 
submission of contributions. Interest or penalties will not be charged during this time. 
Once the data upload is complete and the employer reporting portal reopens, a final notice 
will be sent out.  
 
If there are any questions, please let us know. We appreciate each of your efforts and 
flexibility as we work through migrating to the new system.   
 
Regards, 
FRS PTG Implementation Team 
frs@lafrs.org  
225-925-4060 
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